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Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

A huge well done to the children who performed at the Church Bazaar 

on Saturday, playing their recorders. I heard wonderful things about 

your performances and I know Mrs Covey was very impressed. Thank 

you to Mrs Covey for working with the Church to organise this great 

opportunity. 

Our football teams are improving each week, and this week we faced 

Threemilestone in the league.  The match was hard fought, the team 

work was strong and the supporters were loud and although we lost, 

spirits remained high for the duration of the match. 

The Year 6 children braved the weather on Wednesday to take part in 

the 22nd Truro City of Lights Parade. We had so many positive 

comments on our lanterns and the children were great ambassadors 

for the school. Thank you to Mrs Varnish, Mrs Dodson, Mrs Roberts, 

Mrs Hosken, Mrs Bryant and ‘The Lantern Lady’ for attending this 

event with our children. 

Thank you to all the parents who attended our Parent Consultations 

this week. I know that the staff enjoyed having the opportunity to 

share your child’s learning with you and celebrating the progress that 

your children are making, not only academically but also socially and 

emotionally.  

Congratulations to Year 3 on their wonderful Sharing Assembly this 

week; you are all engaging so well with your learning and I am thrilled 

with how much you are enjoying your topics this term. 

Thank you for today’s contributions towards the Raffle prizes in 

preparation for the PTCA Christmas Fair. Please remember to sign up if 

you are able to spare an hour or two of your time. The PTCA, The Fair 

and your childrens school need you! 
 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend 
Best wishes 
Miss Lock 

 

School week commencing 19th November 
 

97.4% - whole school attendance 
Attendance Congratulations: 

Joint 1st place:  
Yr3 and Yr4 with 99.3%! 

Classes above 97% 
         Years:  3, 4, 1 & 6 

 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

Key Dates 
 

27th November – Tempest Photos (all classes 

and non-school siblings in the main hall at 

8.45pm) 

27th November – Year Two Sharing Assembly 
4th December – Year One Sharing Assembly 
7th December – PTCA Christmas Fair 
10th December – Rocksteady Concert 
11th December – Year Four Sharing Assembly 
12th December – EYFS / KS1 Christmas 
Performance 2:30pm (tickets on sale soon) 
13th December -  EYFS / KS1 Christmas 
Performance 2:30pm (tickets on sale soon) 
13th December - EYFS / KS1 Christmas 
Performance 6pm (tickets on sale soon) 
14th December – School Christmas Lunch & 
Christmas Jumper Day (Save the Children) 
19th December – KS2 Carol Service (Devoran 
lantern procession) 
Spring 1 term starts on Monday 7th January 
2019 (staff and children) 
 

  
 

 


